
 

Key Changes Part 2 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

As many of you are aware I will be leaving Birklands as Head teacher at the end of 

this term to become Primary Executive Head Teacher of Nova Education Trust. 

 

I am writing to inform that there will be another staffing change at the end of this 

term too.  

 

Mrs Jackson, has secured promotion, to EYFS lead, at a different school. 

She has been a very valued member of Team Birklands since September 2015. And 

we will miss her. 

 

I have no doubt she will continue to develop her leadership skills within this new 

position and wish her the best of luck. 

 

Dove Class (Mrs Jackson’s current class) will be taught next term by Mrs Walters. She 

is an experienced key stage one teacher.  

The leadership team of Birklands will of course support Mrs Walters, to ensure 

continuity and progression for our children. 

 

Any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

             

Mrs C. A. Smith 

(Head Teacher) 

 

 


